
17. SUPPLEMENTARY REPORTS

The Chairman submitted the following supplementary reports and explained the
reason why the item was not on the agenda and why the matter could not wait for
the next meeting of the Committee:

(a) Budget Change
(b) Undergrounding of Electricity Cables and other Overhead Utilities Cables
(c) Christchurch Police SAP Report - January 2000

It was resolved that the report be received and considered at the meeting on
7 March.


